
Subject: We would like your feedback
From: jrnlpub@aip.org
Date: 1/4/19, 6:00 AM
To: pfrank@slac.stanford.edu

Dear Patrick Frank,

AIP Publishing would like to thank you again for submitting your research article to AIP Advances. While we
understand the decision was not what you were hoping for, we would like your feedback on our submission
and peer review process so that we can improve our service to the researcher community. Would you please
take a few minutes to fill out a brief survey? Your responses will be anonymous.

Click here to begin: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KY57KM6?journal=AIPADVANCES&country=US

We hope that you will consider AIP Publishing journals for your future submissions.

Best regards,

Dr. Jason Wilde, CPhys
Chief Publishing Officer
AIP Publishing LLC

jwilde@aip.org
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